
 
 
 

Public Notice of Closure 
 

The Clerk’s Office (Burlington only)  
will be closed on 

 
Wednesday, June 11, 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note: The Court’s Electronic Case Files (ECF) and Public 
Access to Court Electronic Records (PACER) will remain available. 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Eaton 
Clerk of Court 


